
     

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  
CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT 

 
Summary of Scope of Work:  
 
The Nunatsiavut Government (NG) requires further development in the area of Inuit specific curriculum 
and resource development for schools in Nunatsiavut.  There has been much success with the 
development and delivery of the Labrador Inuit Society & Culture 2211 course and release of the 
accompanying textbook InukKutivut IlukKusivut: Our People, Our Culture.  NG is now looking to expand 
this course content to reach students from grade Kindergarten to grade 9 with the development of 
modules to accompany existing provincial curriculum. 

NG is seeking a qualified firm to further develop culturally relevant curriculum, resources and explore 
the certification of new courses with the NLESD and Department of Education and Early Childhood 
Development of the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador. 

Proposals are to be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on May 11, 2020 at the Nunatsiavut Government 
offices in Makkovik, Nunatsiavut. 
 
Before submitting proposals, interested proponents are required to obtain the full detailed scope of 
work, instructions and requirements for proposals, and any further information on the project from 
the Director of Education: 

 
Attn: Jodie Lane 
Telephone: (709) 923-2447 
Fax: (709) 923-2366 
Mail: P.O. Box 109, Makkovik, NL A0P 1J0  
Email: jodie.lane@nunatsiavut.com 
 

Proposals may be submitted by email or mail and must be clearly marked “CURRICULUM 
DEVELOPMENT”. 
 
The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut Government 
reserves the right to cancel this RFP. 
 
Proposals will be evaluated on the principles of value for money, which include an evaluation of the Inuit 
Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act. 
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